
This week, we are thinking about kindness and how to be a good friend.  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am going to start this week by sharing some news. Mrs Dawson, our Deputy Head, will be leaving at the end of this 
term to begin a new job as a Read, Write Inc. Consultant. As I am sure most of you know, Mrs Dawson has been    
instrumental in introducing Read Write Inc. phonics to our school, having a huge impact on early reading for our   
children. Mrs Dawson joined us in 2012, initially as a class teacher, before moving into senior leadership. Throughout 
her time at All Saints she has been an inspiration, with her vision, determination and ambition for our pupils.         
Obviously, we wish Mrs Dawson all the best as she shares her passion for phonics with other schools but she will be 
greatly missed by everyone here at All Saints. 
 

Ms. Collinson, who joined us to cover Mrs Copitch’s maternity leave has kindly agreed to extend her hours and will 
cover Mrs Dawson’s responsibilities until the end of this academic year. 
 

Last week was Interfaith Week. It was led by Miss Jordan and she has shared some details below. 
 

Across the UK, Inter Faith Week runs from the 14th-21st November. Over the last week, All Saints pupils and staff 

have used Inter Faith week as an opportunity to celebrate our diverse school and community linking to our school 

value of Inclusivity. Pupils have engaged in a collective worship which was led by our All Saints’ Worship Leaders and 

have had the chance to enter our Inter Faith week competition. As part of the competition, pupils have been creating 

artwork that highlights different religious and non-religious beliefs around the world. Winners of the competition will 

be announced later on this week. 
 

I am very proud to announce that all 23 pupils who took part in Bikeability last week were successful in achieving 

Level two, which means they know how to ride safely on the road. Congratulations to you all! 
 

Finally, you have probably realised that there have been a small number of positive Covid cases in school. We are 

working closely with Public Health to ensure we are taking all possible precautions to stop the virus spreading. Please 

be aware, this scenario is being played out in many other Wokingham schools as well. Thank you for your support in 

following our Covid mitigation measures. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tracey Stanton 

Final thought: Kind words can be short and easy to speak but their echoes are truly endless. Mother Teresa 

Our Vision Statement, ‘Opening the door to learning and life’ reflects our determination to inspire every child achieve their potential  
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COMING UP— 

NOVEMBER 

24—Wednesday 9.30—Open Day for prospective Reception families 2022 

DECEMBER 

3—Friday Christmas Fair 

10—Friday  

Christmas Jumper Day 

Christmas Lunch 

Reindeer Run—£1 donation 

17—Friday Last day of term—SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.30pm 

A full list of Term Dates can be found on the School Website 

Build a Christmas Tree -  Emmbrook Place play area Herd Drive /Queens Road Emmbrook 

This event runs for a short while 1 – 12 December and is sponsored by TESCO and organised by Community Engagement 
– Enjoy click on link for more details: 

https://myjourneywokingham.com/events/christmas-tree-treasure-trail-at-emmbrook-place-play-area-herd-drive-
wokingham/ 

Menu this week 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Vegetarian Tortilla 
Stack with Rice 

Sausage Roll with 
Herby Diced Potatoes 

Roast Beef, Roast Potatoes 
and Gravy 

Chicken and Broccoli 
Pasta Bake 

Fish Fingers with Chips 
and Tomato Sauce 

Vegan Meatballs in 
Tomato Sauce with 

Rice 

Shepherdess Pie with 
Gravy 

Mixed Vegetable Loaf with 
Roast Potatoes and Gravy 

Vegetable Enchiladas BBQ Quorn with Chips 

Broccoli 
Sweet Corn 

Peas 
Carrots 

Carrot and Swede Mash Green Beans 
Cauliflower 

Baked Beans or Peas 

Eves Pudding and 
Custard 

Chocolate Sponge 
with Chocolate Sauce 

Fruit and Ice Cream Rice Pudding with 
Mixed Berries 

Pineapple Cake 

Available daily: Jacket potatoes, Bread and Salad selection 

Open Morning for parents who have a child starting reception in September 2022 

Wednesday 24th November at 9.30am 

To reserve a place please send an email to: admin@allsaints.wokingham.sch.uk or ring the school 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmyjourneywokingham.com%2Fevents%2Fchristmas-tree-treasure-trail-at-emmbrook-place-play-area-herd-drive-wokingham%2F&data=04%7C01%7CJoyce.Stoner%40wokingham.gov.uk%7Cebca25475c0b4dbce9d108d9a860
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmyjourneywokingham.com%2Fevents%2Fchristmas-tree-treasure-trail-at-emmbrook-place-play-area-herd-drive-wokingham%2F&data=04%7C01%7CJoyce.Stoner%40wokingham.gov.uk%7Cebca25475c0b4dbce9d108d9a860

